2011 BELL AVENUE PICNIC
CAN YOU HELR®P?

Thursday, May 26t

9:30 - 12:30
Ridley Creek State Park

This is one of the last opportunities to participate
in a fun-filled day with your 4t grader.

COME JOIN THE FUN!

Beaumont sponsors a picnic for our fourth graders
and their Bell Avenue pen pals each May.
We ask parent volunteers to help with games,
arts and crafts, face painting, and serving lunch.

Please join us on Friday, April 29t at 9:00 in the
Beaumont cafeteria. If you cannot make the
meeting but would like to help at the picnic, please
let us know. -- kerri.martin@verizon.net

THANK YOU!



